



After years of neglect, the Town of Bethlehem has come together to save the iconic Dairy Barn so it stands for years to come—community planning efforts have commenced!





Local Highway Departmento And Workero Need Resources And Support So They Can Work To Make Our Roads Safer, More Reliable And Long-Lasting.

I have supported efforts to:

- Honor our fallen heroes by designating State Route 372 in parts of Washington County as the "Deputy Chief Brian Buell Memorial Bridge" (A.3162) and a portion of Interstate Route 87 in parts of Albany County as the "General Colin Powell Thruway" (A.5149), and participating in an unveiling ceremony for the Lt. Col. William J. O'Brien and Sgt. Thomas A. Baker Memorial Highway.
- Enact the "Roadway Excavation Quality Assurance Act," which would require utility companies seeking permits for street excavation projects to use competent skilled workers and pay them prevailing wages (A.5608).



Our State Needs To Provide Additional Support For Our Parks, Historic Sites And Conservation Areas.

Throughout this year, I had the privilege of visiting many parks and historic sites in our communities.

This year, my office:

- Visited the Martin Van Buren National Historic Site and Rothermel Park in Kinderhook.
- Attended a ceremony held by the Community Advisory Committee and Town of Bethlehem Farms and Forests Conservation Program to save the historic Route 9W Dairy Barn in Bethlehem.

